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We are providing a summary of the most notable changes to the Partner Agreement (PA). This summary is not 
an exhaustive list.  To see all the changes, please read the full Partner Agreement here. 
 
The PA is an agreement between you and Arctic Wolf that governs your resale or delivery of managed services 
of the Arctic Wolf solutions.  The updates to the PA will take effect in accordance with the current terms 
governing our existing relationship. If you continue to resell or use our solutions on or after the effective date of 
the updated PA, or such other date set forth in your agreement with us, you are agreeing to the updated terms.   
 
Updates: 
 

• With our acquisition of Cylance, we have implemented a new managed services partnership model – 
the Aurora Endpoint Defense Partner.  Terms have been added to the PA to allow for this new 
partnership model, including applicable use restrictions. 

• We have updated the Tax provision to accommodate global requirements.  
• We have updated our Choice of Law/Dispute Resolution provision to support our global partnership 

network. 
• Throughout the PA, we have made changes to improve clarity, change capitalized terminology, 

address grammar, correct typos, enhance definitions, and other similar issues. 
 
If you have any questions about the changes we have made to the PA, please feel free to contact us at 
legal@arcticwolf.com.  Thank you for being part of the Arctic Wolf Pack! 

https://arcticwolf.com/terms/MPA/

